
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

19th July 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please can you complete a new Medical Plan for your daughter for the academic year 2021-22 
using the link below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=a4caujIW6EKqNzCMltXGg6CKZ9S1mQ
RDo9x2E0O3ymtURTZOMjVKUFExTExQUVdIQVMzTTROQk8wMy4u 
 
Please complete the form whether your child has a medical condition or not.  If your child has any 
allergies, please give specific details of the allergy and dietary requirements.  Also, if your child has 
asthma please specify if it’s mild or severe. 
 
Please can you tick the Year Group your daughter will be in for next year NOT her current Year 
Group. 
 
We do need forms completed for all students even if you have recently sent us an updated one.  All 
forms need to be completed by 22 July 2021.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Lorena Soto 
Administrative Assistant 
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